
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 2015 
 
Dear Prospective Sponsor: 
 
We are seeking your valued support for the 2015 Michigan Physics Olympiad, which will take place on 
May 9, 2015, and future Michigan Physics Olympiads. 
 
Michigan Physics Olympiad goals: 
 

 to provide a fun academic competition for high-school students who are the basis for our, your 
and this county’s future science and engineering workforce, 

 to strengthen the ties between University of Michigan faculty and physics teachers in the region, 
 to encourage University of Michigan students to assume responsibility for communicating 

physics to the general public. 
 

With your sponsorship, you will make a meaningful contribution to our future. 
 
Immediate sponsorship benefits: 

 future scientists and engineers become acquainted with your company’s name and your important 
role in not only research and development, but also in higher education.  

 With your donation, your company will be listed on the Sponsors page of the official 
Michigan Physics Olympiad website. We will also provide a link to your website. The 
Olympiad website is located at http://olympiad.physics.lsa.umich.edu/.  

 Your company logo will be featured on our commemorative Michigan Physics Olympiad 
accessory (bag, T-shirt, umbrella or similar), which will be presented to participants and team 
coaches.  
 

To contribute, please contact us (graithel@umich.edu) 
 
In addition to monetary donations, we also appreciate gift certificates for physics-related student lab 
equipment, donations suitable as prizes, breakfast or lunch sponsorships, etc. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
  
( Georg Raithel ) 
 
Professor of Physics 
 
 

THE UNIVERSITY OF MICHIGAN PHYSICS OLYMPIAD is 
a Service Mark registered in the State of Michigan and has no 
connection, association, or implied authorization by the USOC, 
the IOC, or the IPC. 
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